Jim,

About your proposal. It sounds like a good idea, but I’m not sure it would work. I can see where you’re coming from, but what about the Monday morning traffic. And 8 o’clock, isn’t that a bit early?

I know what you mean about needing a meeting to plan the week’s work, but to be honest, I don’t think everyone will go for such an early start to the week. How about having it later, say 9 or even better 9.30.

Give  me a buzz, if you want a chat about it. I’ll be in all morning

Best, Jack

Dear Mr Ledbetter,

With reference to your recent proposal, which would appear to be an excellent idea in principle. While I fully understand the reasoning behind it 

I am, however, in doubt as to whether it is feasible. One has to bear in mind the inescapable problem of traffic congestion early on Monday mornings. As regards the time of 8 o’clock, you may find this is a little early for many of our colleagues.

I am in full agreement with the idea of a Monday morning meeting to plan the week’s work. However, you may find there is considerable resistance to such an early start to the week. Have you considered holding the meeting at a later time: perhaps nine o’clock  or even half past nine would be a more suitable alternative.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss the matter further. I shall be in my office for the remainder of the morning

Kindest regards,

J Warbler 

